Prussels

February 6, 1972

Dear Commade Levitt.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of January 4, 1972.

The United Secretarist of the Fourth International sees no basis whatsoever for recommending to the Political Committee of the Socialist Workers Party the fraternal participation you propose at the next world congress. Neither do we see any reason to propose to the Political Committee of the Socialist Workers Party the printing in the pre-world-congress discussion bulletin sourcespondence with the Political Committee of the Socialist Workers Party.

In addition, we call your attention to the fact that owing to reactionary legislation the Socialist Workers Party is prevented from affiliating to the Fourth International.

Fraternally yours,

Riel

For the United Secretarist of the Fourth International